
 

 

October 18, 2022 

Dear Henderson Families, 

We have a busy week ahead       

There is no school for students on Friday, October 21st .  It is a professional day. 

On Monday, October 24th we will be learning about Diwali and Bandi Chhor Divas. 

On Tuesday, October 25th we will be hosting our 3rd Annual Pumpkin Patch on the grass hill. Due to the 
generosity of one of our families, this year's event will be sponsored by their family. They will supply all 
students with a pumpkin. We are very fortunate and very appreciative.  

Please make sure each child is dressed for the weather. Also, each child should come to school with a 
bag (reusable or plastic) labeled with their name and division, so they have somewhere to put their 
pumpkin without mixing them up with others.  

Students will be dismissed early, at 2:00 pm on both Wednesday, October 26th and Thursday, October 
27th for Goal Setting Conferences. We appreciate you making sure students are picked up promptly so 
that we may begin the conferences on time.   

On Monday, October 31st students are welcome to wear their Hallowe’en costumes to school, but 
please note students will not be allowed to wear masks over their face during the day.  They can share 
and then take them off.  Also please do not send costume accessories to school that are weapons.  

Thank you for your support. 

Harjinder Sandhu    Amber Logie 
Principal    Vice Principal 

 

 


